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twinkies and a root beer

there once was a little boy who wanted to meet God.  he 
knew it was a long trip to where God lived, so he 
packed his suitcase with twinkies and a six-pack of 
root beer, and he started on his journey.  when he had 
gone about three blocks, he met an old woman.  she was 
sitting in the park, staring at some pigeons.  the boy 
sat down next to her and opened his suitcase.

he was about to take a drink from his root beer when he 
noticed that the old lady looked hungry, so he offered 
her a twinkie.  she gratefully accepted it and smiled 
at him.

her smile was so pretty that the boy wanted to see it 
again, so he offered her a root beer.  once again, she 
smiled at him.  the boy was delighted.  they sat there 
all afternoon eating and smiling, yet they never said a 
word.

as it grew dark, the boy realized how tired he was and 
he got up to leave.  before he had gone more than a few 
steps, he turned around, ran back to the old woman and 
gave her a hug.  she gave him her biggest smile ever.

when the boy opened the door to his own home a short 
time later, his mother was surprised by the look of joy 
on his face.  she asked him, "what did you do today 
that made you so happy?"  he replied, "i had lunch with 
God."  but before his mother could respond, he added,  
"you know what?  she's got the most beautiful smile 



i've ever seen!"

meanwhile, the old woman, also radiant with joy, 
returned to her home.  her neighbor was stunned by the 
look of peace on her face, and she asked, "what did you 
do today that made you so happy?"  she replied, "i ate 
twinkies in the park with God."  but before her 
neighbor responded,she added, "you know, he's much 
younger than i expected."

will someone see God in your smile or kind deeds?  
maybe they're not even looking for God, but may see Him 
in the kindness you show.  isn't that what we're here 
for?  it might be a stranger, someone you work with, a 
family member or friend.  let them see God in you.  
show His love in all you do today."

-- author unknown

-------

i always like to come across things written by "author 
unknown."  they appear to be members of a very elite 
group.  i think i would like to meet them and 
fellowship with them.  they can often relate the 
deepest truths with the simplest words.  they seek no 
glory for self - only for Jesus.  certainly, "the 
laborer is worth of his wages." 1 tim 5:18, but as true 
priests of God, they look to Him as their provider.

know that even as i begrudgingly attach my name, i hope 
others will know it is not for glory or profit, but 
that the Lord who created me and saved me from myself 
will be lifted up.  it is my prayer that others may get 



a glimpse of Jesus in me.  i pray they will see Him in 
you also.  maranatha!


